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SOUTH GEORGIA STATE COLLEGE LIBRARIES 

DEVICE POLICY 

 

 

 

Library users are asked to set cell phone ringers to silent/vibrate mode before entering the 

library.  Cell phone/video conversations and lengthy conversations should be taken outside as a 

courtesy to others.   

 

Please observe the following: 

• Quiet Zones. No cell/video conversations in designated quiet zones 

• Short conversations may be permitted at a reasonable volume in other areas 

• Please use headphones when using audio devices 

 

A charging station is available for your use near the newspaper rack in the Douglas campus 

library and in front of room 251 in the Waycross campus library.  However, you are responsible 

for monitoring your devices.  The library is not responsible for lost, stolen, or damaged personal 

items. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


